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BY EMAIL 

June 12, 2023 

TO: All Parties in EB-2022-0200 

RE: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
2024 Rebasing Application 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2022-0200 

OEB staff filed a letter on June 9, 2023, advising that a partial settlement in principle 
has been reached and the parties are working to finalize a settlement proposal to be 
filed with the OEB. To assist the OEB and OEB staff in preparing for the hearing, the 
OEB wants to understand the scope of the settlement reached. Recognizing that the 
details are being worked on to develop a formal settlement proposal for the OEB’s 
consideration, the OEB would like Enbridge Gas to file a letter by June 13, 2023, that 
provides a description of the topics that have been settled in principle. The OEB does 
not require specifics of the settlement reached at this time. 

The OEB currently plans to commence the hearing on July 10, 2023, with further details 
to be provided in a procedural order to be issued in due course. Based on that date, the 
OEB wants the settlement proposal to be filed no later than June 28, 2023, to allow the 
OEB sufficient time for review prior to start of the hearing. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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